


  

 

 
 
 
23rd February 2023 
 
Mr. D. Frith  
DTS Solutions (UK) Limited  
Barham House  
Barford Road  
ST. NEOTS  
PE19 6YQ 
 
 
Dear Mr. Frith, 
 
Thank you for renewing your membership for 2023. 
 
On behalf of the Association thank you for renewing your membership of the Specialist Services section of 
the British Security Industry Association. We look forward to working to represent you over the 
forthcoming year. 
 
Please find enclosed in your 2023 membership pack the following documents: 
 
BSIA membership certificate 
The Year in Review: your Association in 2022 
 
We have also included information on our Affinity Benefits. 
 
The BSIA will continue to represent the interests of your business, capitalising on our reputation as the 
recognised voice of the professional security industry and building on our established relationships with 
key stakeholder groups Of course, the BSIA’s success can only be achieved through close engagement with 
our members, I hope that you will continue to remain a committed and active member of your Association.  
 
I look forward to your continued support in driving our industry forward and working with you in 2023.  
 
Kind regards,  

 
Mike Reddington 
Chief Executive 
British Security Industry Association 
 
  

Anbrian House (First Floor)  
1 The Tything  

Worcester  
WR1 1HD  

  
Office: 01905 342020  

Email: info@bsia.co.uk  
www.bsia.co.uk  

 


